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23/04/2020

Dear parents

I often reflect on how quickly time is passing within the school year and it is no different this year as we enter the summer term of our second year.

However this new  term were not able to welcome students back into the building as we would normally, something we have all missed a great deal . However, we were able to welcome them  remotely – through tutor morning messages, discussions about Easter holiday activities  and new remote learning tasks.

I know from my own children the return to a routine can be very welcome for children and the sense of achievement they have form completion and submitting work is a very powerful motivator.  Routine is an important stabiliser in all our lives, especially when some many other things are out of our control. Often the most straightforward of ideas, setting daily tasks, planning exercise and breaks, scheduling a range of activities are the most effective. I have attached a link to the Education Endowment Fund resource that reiterates the importance of routines and provides a daily planner and video that you may find useful to share and talk through with your son or daughter.
https://www.youtube.com/watch?time_continue=93&v=MO9SDGRgi3c&feature=emb_logo

As I write we are still no clearer as to how long the current state will continue but it is highly unlikely we will be back before June or possibly even before the summer holidays. 

With that in mind our attentions have turned to ensuring work we set is sustainable and challenging. Within each subject the new topic is mapped out for students and reflective quiz or self-assessment is included to help them reflect on and test their learning.
In some subjects, teachers will be asking students to submit examples of work – a photo is fine. Do please encourage your son or daughter to send in examples of the work they have completed to the relevant teacher. This submission is an important part of our ongoing monitoring of engagement and impact.

We are very grateful for the support you are giving and are mindful of the demands on families currently. We will continue to review our practice and refine moving forward so that we provide a sustainable, effective model of remote learning that works for all.

Do stay safe and well.
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Emma Taplin	
Principal
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Avanti Schools Trust is a private company limited by guarantee, and an exempt charity, registered in England and Wales
under company registration number 07506598 with registered address: C/O Avanti House Secondary School,
Wemborough Road, Stanmore, Middx, England, HA7 2EQ VAT registration number: 122 8491 20

“Avanti Fields School” is an academy school within the trust, and is effectively a trading name of the trust.
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